
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

City of Duluth - Police Department
Mike Tusken, Chief of Police

2030 North Arlington Avenue • Duluth, Minnesota 55811 •
www.duluthmn.gov

For more information contact Ingrid Hornibrook,
Public Information Officer 218-730-5491

 
DATE: 10/5/2020
SUBJECT: Shooting Update
BY: Lt. Mike Ceynowa

NATURE OF INCIDENT: Shooting Update
CASE NO.: 20146675/20146678
INCIDENT DATE: 10/4/2020
INCIDENT TIME:
INCIDENT LOCATION:
 

On 10/4/2020 at 4:53 AM, Duluth police officers responded to the report of a shooting on the 500 Block of W 3rd St. Shortly
after receiving this report, Essentia ER reported three gunshot wound victims; a 23 year old male, a 28 year old male, and a 32
year old female. All have non-life threatening injuries. It is believed their wounds are a result of the shooting incident. Upon
arrival of the scene officers located evidence consistent with the reports. Officers canvassed the area and interviewed multiple
witnesses. The Duluth Police Department Violent Crimes Unit is actively investigating this case and no further information is
available at this time.   

UPDATE: The Duluth Police Department has determined that all parties involved in this matter are known to each other and we
do not believe there is any threat to the general public.   Investigators have Identified a person of interest and are actively
working to locate and take the individual into custody.  The Duluth Police Department Violent Crimes Unit is actively
investigating this case and no further information is available at this time.

   
   


